From:

Sent: Monday, 10 January 2022 2:14 PM

To: Lyle, Tom; Hatfield, David; Bell, Simon

Cc:

Subject: NPSA reauthorisation: update to the ACCC for the fortnight ending 7 January 2022

[KLG-AU_Active01.FID2782625]

Dear Tom, Simon and David

Happy New Year!

We refer to our last operational update sent to you dated 22 December 2021.
We confirm the MSSR Working Group is continuing to meet on a monthly basis.

As aresult, there have been no material changes from the previous report, for the purpose of updating the ACCC for
the fortnight ending 7 January 2022.

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any queries.
This email can be included on the ACCC's public register.

Regards





